Press release
Royal BAM Group nv
BAM transfers property positions in north east of Netherlands to VanWonen
Bunnik, the Netherlands, 22 March 2017 – Royal BAM Group nv and VanWonen Vastgoedontwikkeling have successfully completed the transfer of BAM’s portfolio of all 47 property development positions in the north east of the Netherlands, as announced on 18 November 2016. 

BAM will remain active in residential and non-residential construction, mechanical and electrical engineering and the development of non-residential property in the north east of the Netherlands.

Further information: 
- analysts: Joost van Galen, +31 (0)30 659 87 07, joost.van.galen@bam.com;
- press: Arno C. Pronk, +31 (0)30 659 86 23, arno.pronk@bam.com.
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